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I've always felt using primates for experimental issues is wrong. These defenseless 

creatures should be & must be left in the wild where they belong. If you really want to 

experiment on some thing worth while, go the the many prisons we have & 

take/select those on death row to do your manipulations. I'd have a hard time 

sleeping at night knowing what I'm putting there creatures through each & every day.  


